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Luke and Samantha Campbell served three and a half years in the country of
Guatemala on the AIM program. The Campbells received their missionary
appointment to Costa Rica in 2016. Arriving in San José in 2018, they immediately got
involved in ministry. In Costa Rica, Luke and Samantha preached and ministered on a
weekly basis, worked with the National Board to ensure the needs of the work were
fulfilled, preached seminars, and were heavily involved in new church construction
projects. Now returning to Guatemala, they will be helping with national work, teams,
and construction projects, and will assist in Bible schools across the country, as well
as the orphanage, H.O.M.E. International. Luke and Samantha will also be working on
Campus Ministries as Luke is the Global Campus Ministries Coordinator for Central
America and the Caribbean.
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